
NNHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Monday, May 19, 2025 

 
 
 

Ski and Snowboard Club 

Hey skiers and snowboarders! The NNHS Ski and Snowboard club is going back to Park City, 
Utah in 2026! If you are interested in shredding the slopes and meeting new people, this is 
the trip for you! It will be from March 4-8. To sign up for this trip, see Mr. Adams in the 
Comm Arts office or send him an email at smadams1@naperville203.org! 
 

Girls Cross Country 
Hello Huskies! There will be an informational meeting for anyone interested in joining Girls 
Cross Country on Tuesday, May 21st before and after school in Rm 101. Please join us at either 
7:15 am or 3:15 pm to get all the info you need to join us for the upcoming season! Hope to see 
you there! 
 

Boys Cross Country  
Attention all boys interested in running cross country next fall.  There will be an informational 
meeting on Tuesday, May 20th, at 7:15 am in Mobile #5.  See Coach Brown if you have any 
questions.   
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